
Friday 21st October 
 
Dear parent/carer,  
 
To celebrate what we will be learning this term, we would like to invite your 
child to take part in our whole school History day. If your child would like to, 
they’re more than welcome to dress up as a: 
a Viking (Year 6),  
an Anglo-Saxon (Year 5),  
a Roman (Year 4)  
Or someone from prehistory (Year 3) on Thursday 3rd November.  
 
Please do not feel that it is necessary for children to wear a purchased 
costume. We would suggest your child wears their own clothes, which could be 
customised by wearing: a brooch, a shield, a fur wrap, a tartan scarf, a large 
shirt with a leather belt, animal print clothing or even face paint etc.  
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher,  
thank you. 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Friday 21st October  
 
Dear parent/carer,  
 
To celebrate what we will be learning this term, we would like to invite your 
child to take part in our whole school History day. If your child would like to, 
they’re more than welcome to dress up as a: 
a firework or someone going to bonfire night (we will be learning about Guy 
Fawkes) - acorns 
a person from a previous generation in living memory (we will be learning 
about how toys and books have changed over the years) - seedlings 
a pilot (we will be learning about the Wright Brothers) – buds 
On Thursday 3rd November. 
 
Please do not feel that it is necessary for children to wear a purchased 
costume. We would suggest your child wears their own clothes, which could be 
customised by wearing: a hat, glasses, bright coloured clothing (fireworks) or 
face paint etc. 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher,  
thank you. 
 
 

 

 
 

  
 
 


